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December 13, 2022 
 
Families, 
 
We have received confirmation from the Nova Scotia Department of Labour, Skills and Immigration as well 
as a third-party expert, Pinchin Ltd., that Bicentennial School is safe to reopen for staff and students 
tomorrow (Wednesday, December 14, 2022). 
 
All tests for asbestos conducted since last Thursday have returned clear. We will send a follow up 
message later this evening with all test reports. 
 
We appreciate your patience.     
 
With thanks,  
 
Kavita Khanna, P. Eng  
Director, Operations Services  
Halifax Regional Centre for Education  
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